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VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER  
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

EB-2014-0378 – Wilkesport Wells – Licence to Drill   
Conditions of Approval – In-Service Dates/Monitoring Reports            

 
On June 4, 2015, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its report to the Minister 
of Natural Resources and Forestry for the above noted proceeding wherein the Board 
approved Enbridge’s application for well drilling licences.   
 
Enbridge would like to provide the following update regarding the progress of the drilling 
of the wells:  
 

1.  TW#15H – Sombra 3-15-XIII 
Drilling was completed on July 29, 2015.  This would be put into service in 2016 
pending completion and connection to the gathering lines. 

 
2. TW#16H – Sombra 3-15-XIII 

Drilling was completed on July 14, 2015 and was put into service on  
September 23, 2015.   

 
As a condition of the monitoring and reporting requirements Enbridge is to file an Interim 
Monitoring report within six months of the in-service date which would require the report 
for the TW#16H well to be filed by March 23, 2016.   
 
Due to winter and early spring conditions and in order to conduct a proper assessment of 
the project area Enbridge is requesting approval to vary the filing of the Interim  
 



Ms. Kirsten Walli 
October 6, 2015 
Page 2 
 
 
Monitoring report from March until May 23, 2016 and the Final Monitoring report until 
May 2017.   
 
Any future developments will be communicated to the Board. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed] 
 
Shari Lynn Spratt 
Supervisor Regulatory Proceedings  
 
cc: Ms. Zora Crnojacki, OPPC Chair (via email) 
 Ms. Pascale Duguay, Manager Natural Gas Applications, Board (via email)  
 


